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Weeks 21 and 22: January 2nd-6th and 9th-13th, 2023 

Theme: Winter 

Introductions: Cc 

Review:  

All that we have learned so 

far! 

Language Arts: The children will learn about our new year, 2023! During the next two 

weeks, we will learn about the season of Winter. The children will learn new flannel board 

stories and songs about the season. Our featured flannel board stories are, “Five Little 

Snowflakes”, “Dear Old Frosty”, and “I’m a Little Snowman”. 

 

Craft and Writing: Winter is here! We will use different mediums to create special winter 

crafts. We will be making snowflakes during the week. 

 

Concept: We will continue to review concepts learned with a winter theme. We will begin to 

practice our seriation skills by building a snowman and discussing winter  

changes! Exploring water play and continuing to practice our pouring skills will be a great 

challenge! 

 

Motor: During the next two weeks, we will look for snowflakes in our tunnel and use  

snowballs in our parachute. 

 

Notes to Parents:  

• Welcome back and Happy New Year 2023! We hope you all enjoyed the holiday season! 

• If your child wears snow boots to school, please make sure to bring an extra pair of 

gym shoes for them to change into in their backpack. Thank you! 

• Please remember to bring your winter gear for playing outside. We require snow pants, 

boots, gloves, hats, mittens, and scarves for outdoor play! We do take the children out 

if it’s 25 degrees or above. Thank you! 

• Parents, please remember to label winter gear, extra clothes, blankets, and cot sheets. 

• Please remember to check your child’s backpack or folder to see if he/she needs any-

thing to bring for school and please check backpacks often for important paperwork. 

Mrs. Lauren and Ms. Ruby 


